
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 

              

 
 
   

 
 
RECOMMENDATION  
Review and Provide Dirction to Staff  
 
DISCUSSION 
 

Commissioner’s Miller and Gough have requested that the Proposed Arts District be placed on 
the Agenda for Discussion purposes.  An email was received by Commissioner Miller was 
requested to be made part of the report. 
 
It is expected that the City Council will provide direction to Staff on this matter at one of its 
December Meetings.  
 
 
Exhibit One – E-Mail from Brown Miller 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE:  November 18, 2015 

TITLE: Status of Proposed Arts District 

Prepared by: Rich Malacoff, AICP 
Acting Community Development Director 
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